
 

Masses  
Saturday 4:00PM Vigil 
Sunday 8:00 & 10:30AM, 5:00PM 
Monday– Wednesday  6:45AM 
Thursday 8:15AM 
Friday 6:45AM 
Holydays 6:45AM, 12:10PM, 5:30 PM 
 

Confessions  
Monday-Wednesday 7:15-7:30AM 
Thursday 6:00-7:00PM 
Friday 7:15-7:30 AM 
Saturday 3:00-3:45PM 
 

Perpetual Help Novena  
Tuesday after 6:45AM Mass 
 

Holy Hour   
Thursday  6:00-7:00PM 

January 28, 2024   Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

200 West Harrison Street, Belleville, IL 62220  
www.cathedralbelle.org    receptionist@cathedralbelle.org    (618) 234-1166 

Notre Dame Academy (618) 233-6414    Green Mount Catholic Cemetery (618) 234-4858 

Most Reverend Michael G. McGovern, Bishop of  Belleville 
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From Fr. Godfrey  

 

- THANK YOU. Again, thank you to so 
many people who wished me a happy 
birthday. As life would have it, I got a viral 
infection the morning of  my birthday. What 
a way to celebrate 58! Thank you to the 
priests who filled in for me while I still had 

a fever. 
- LOTS GOING ON. Last week we celebrated Christian 
Unity Week and also the day of  prayer for the legal 
protection of  the unborn. Some might think they’re not 
really related. But in my mind, our respect for all human life 
is the foundation stone of  who we are as Christian disciples. 
So while we may not agree with other Christian 
denominations, we have the obligation to be respectful. And 
respecting the unborn enough to see that they have the right 
to life: founded on respect. Every day we’re called to be 
people of  profound respect for every other person. 
- LESS IMPORTANT RESPECT. I’m really amazed at 
the number of  people who leave Mass right after Holy 
Communion or before the closing song. We all know that in 
the old days, that wouldn’t have flown! Who doesn’t need a 
blessing? It’s strange: some people who always leave before 
the blessing want a blessing for a rosary or before a surgery. 
Let’s think about what we’re doing and stay for the whole 
Mass, especially when it only lasts 45 minutes! Thanks for 
considering this. 
- LENT begins on February 14, Ash Wednesday. Next 
week, we’ll have all sorts of  opportunities listed for Lenten 
growth. Please check the bulletin next week. (And since Ash 
Wednesday is a day of  Fasting and Abstinence from meat, 
you may want to celebrate Valentine’s Day a day early or a 
day late.) 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 9:00AM-4:00PM 
 

Parish Staff 
Parish (618) 234-1166 
Cemetery (618) 234-4858 
Notre Dame Academy (618) 233-6414 
 

Rector     
   Very Rev. Godfrey Mullen, OSB 
     frgodfrey@cathedralbelle.org 
Deacons     
   Deacon David Fields 
     fieldsdavid11@spectrum.net 
   Deacon Doug Lugge 
     jdlugge@gmail.com 
   Deacon Wayne Weiler 
     wlweiler@gmail.com 
Director of Religious Education  
   Sister Theresa Markus, SSND 
     tmarkus@ssndcp.org 
Organist/Choirmaster   
   Mr. Richard Thompson 
     rthompjd@gmail.com 
Contemporary Choir    
   Mr. Paul Lindauer 
     pglindauer@gmail.com 
Business Manager    
   Mrs. Josie Weiler 
    businessmanager@cathedralbelle.org 
Facilities Manager    
    Mr. Daryl Barton  
     maintenance@cathedralbelle.org 
Office Manager   _ 
   Mrs. Sue Pederson 
     receptionist@cathedralbelle.org 
Assistant Office Manager   
   Mrs. Carissa Reitano 
     bulletin@cathedralbelle.org 
Parish Trustees    
   Mrs. Greta Stock 
     rngstock@yahoo.com 
   Mr. John Schaberg 
     johnischaberg@gmail.com 
Notre Dame Academy Principal  
   Mrs. Linda Hobbs 
     linda.hobbs@notredamebelleville.org 
Green Mount Catholic Cemetery  
   Mrs. Carissa Reitano 
     bulletin@cathedralbelle.org 
   Mrs. Diane Walsh 
     cemetery200@gmail.com 
Wedding Coordinator   
    Mrs. Aldara Henderson 
     anthrochicaldara@gmail.com 

Sexual Abuse Hotline 
   (800) 640-3044 

PRAYING FOR SEMINARIANS 
Please pray for our Diocesan Seminarians and for the monks of Saint Meinrad in       
formation. Each week, I’ll list one of them in the bulletin here, with an address, so that if 
you’re inclined, you might drop them a note of support. At the very least, maybe one 
Hail Mary for each one each week would be helpful. For this week… 
 

TERRY MARMION 
Mundelein Seminary 
1000 E. Maple Ave 

Mundelein, IL 60060 
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Prelude 

Allegro in A Major Bach, W. F. Bach 

Flute Solo, Thomas Arne 
 

Entrance 

#603 Praise to You, O Christ, Our Savior  

 

Psalm 

Lord is my Light, Janèt Sullivan Whitaker   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Offertory 

O Jesus, Joy of Loving Hearts  

 

Holy 

#879 Holy, Mass of Renewal, Curtis Stephan  
 

Communion 

#653 O Breathe on Me, O Breath of God 

10:30 AM Choir: Draw Us In the Spirit's Tether, Harold W. Friedell 
 

Recessional 

#430 I Sing the Mighty Power of God  

 

Postlude 

Archbishop’s Fanfare, Francis Jackson  

Music for 

January 27/28 

FOurth Sunday  

In Ordinary Time 

4:00 PM, 8:00 AM, & 10:30 AM Mass  

Published with Permission 
of OneLicense.net  

#A-400250 
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Mass Intentions 

Liturgical Ministries 
February 3rd/4th 

  
4:00 PM 

Feb 3 
8:00 AM 

Feb 4 
10:30 AM 

Feb 4 
5:00 PM 

Feb 4 

EMHC 
Deacon 
Lugge 

S Cerny 
Deacon 
Fields 

Deacon  
Weiler 

 
B 

McCormack 
L Kania 

Caitlin 
Brennemann 

P Segert 

 
S  

McCormack 
D Crawford 

Christianne 
Brennemann 

P Robison 

 Sr Tess 
M  

Rodriguez 
M Konradt 

A 
Henderson 

 J Haar  J Jacquot J McQuillan D Schaefer 

Lector 
N & G 

Weissert 
M Buescher C Becker 

H & J 
Ritter 

Offertory 
B & S 

McCormack 
L Kania 

Brennemann 
Family 

Bean 
Family 

 
 

Monday January 29 - 6:45 AM        

Tuesday January 30 - 6:45 AM 

Wednesday January 31 - 6:45 AM            

Thursday February 1 - 8:15 AM          

Friday February 2-  6:45 AM 

Saturday February 3- 4:00 PM 

Sunday February 4- 8:00 AM 

Sunday, February 5- 10:30 AM 

Sunday February 6- 5:00 PM 

  
 

         Fr. Michaelsami 

         Fr. Godfrey  

         Bishop McGovern 

         Fr. Godfrey  

         TBD 

         TBD 

         Bishop McGovern 

         Fr. Jim Thomas 

         Fr. Jim Thomas 

Mass Presiders 

Saturday, January 27: St. Angela Merici  
 
     4:00 pm Living & Deceased of Cathedral Parish 
     
Sunday, January 28: Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
             
     8:00 am Roger Behrmann 
   
   10:30 am Ron & Evelyn Stauder 
 
     5:00 pm Bill Jenks   
 
Monday, January 29:  Weekday in Ordinary Time 
      
     6:45 am Helen Kloess 
 
Tuesday,  January 30: Weekday in Ordinary Time 
 
     6:45 am Thomas Renner 
  
Wednesday, January 31: St. John Bosco 
 
     6:45 am Sasha Lenus 
 
Thursday,  February 1: Weekday in Ordinary Time 
 
     8:15 am  Jane Jaeger 
  
Friday, February 2: The Presentation of the Lord  
 
     6:45 am Micah Lenus 
   
Saturday, February 3: St. Blaise, St. Ansgar 
 
     4:00 pm Prindable & Siekmann Families 
     
Sunday, February 4: Fifth Sunday in Oridnary Time  
             
     8:00 am Verna Stock 
   
   10:30 am Living & Deceased of Cathedral Parish 
 
     5:00 pm George & Fern Louis 

      WORSHIP Our Cathedral worship - especially the holy Mass - is directed to the 
Father, through the Son, in the unity of the Holy Spirit. 

 

LENTEN  
SOUP SUPPERS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 1, March 8, & March 15 
 

5:30 PM Mass | 6:00 PM Supper 
 

Talks on Lenten Liturgical Music  

The 5pm Mass on Sunday,  
February 11th, will be moved to 3pm. 
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For believers, faith formation is life-long - children, teens, young 
adults, singles, married, families, seniors - everyone at Cathedral. 

Notre Dame Academy (NDA) 
at Cathedral Campus 
 

Catholic School's Week is finally here!  Our 
teachers and PANDA  have been working hard 
to make this a fun week for our students and 
staff.  Please check our Facebook page for  
pictures from this week. Despite the  
announcement that was made last week,  
we will still celebrate each other and the fact 
that we are a Catholic school.  
Please continue to support Notre Dame Academy  
through your prayers.   
Thank you!  
 
Linda Hobbs  
Principal 

 
 

Parishes’ School of Religion (PSR) at  
St. Augustine Campus 
 

The Parishes’ School of Religion will meet Sunday,  
January 28 from 8:45 – 10:10 A.M. and Wednesday,  
January 31 from 6:00 – 7:30 P.M. 
On Sunday and Wednesday of this week, representatives 
from Camp Ondessonk will visit the students Grades 2- 8 
to talk about their summer camp programs.  
Ash Wednesday is on February 14.  
The Lenten Season will begin with Mass at St. Augustine 

at 6:30 P.M. on February 14. We will have the PSR students 
participating in the Ash Wednesday Mass. Students from the 
Sunday and Wednesday classes will attend. The Sunday  
morning class on February 11 will NOT meet as they will be 
attending Wednesday evening Mass All of you are welcome to 
attend.  
 

Sister Theresa Markus, S.S.N.D. 
Coordinator of the Parishes' School of Religion 

FAITH FORMATION For believers, faith formation is life-long - children, teens, young 
adults, singles, married, families, seniors - everyone at Cathedral. 

Your Sunday Contributions 
 

Your contributions may be made by any of the following: 
 

• Drop off your envelope during Mass or in the mail slot at 
the front door of the Rectory. 

 

• Mail your contribution to:  Cathedral of St. Peter,               
200 W. Harrison St., Belleville, IL  62220 

 

• Give online:  To set up an online account, go to         
https://www.osvhub.com/cathedralbelle/funds              
register and set up your preferences.  This is a secure site 
used by thousands of parishes throughout the USA. 

 

• Send a “check” directly from your bank or credit union.  
Contact your bank, either by phone or online, for your    
contribution to be sent via check to: Cathedral of St. Peter, 
200 W. Harrison St. Belleville, IL 62220. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 618.234.1166. 

Your Gifts to God And Parish 
 

January 20/21: $ 15,496.38 
 
 

   BUDGETED ACTUAL  
  January 6/7  $14,420 $16,898.18 
  January 13/14 $14,420 $12,638.53 
  January 20/21 $14,420    $15,496.38 
  January 27/28 $14,420   
 

TOTAL     $57,680 $45,333.08 

 STEWARDSHIP 
Stewardship is a way of life which allows the disciple of Jesus to respond appropriately,  
with gratitude and generosity, to the gifts that God so readily gives.  
At the Cathedral of Saint Peter, we are embracing this proven way of living our faith.  

Upcoming Special Collections:  
 

February 4 - Messenger Subscription Renewal 
 

February 11 - Catholic Service &  
Ministry Appeal Commitment Sunday  

 
February 18 - Black & Indian Missions 

Cathedral of Saint Peter  

St. Valentine &  
Mardi Gras Dinner  

 

Friday, February 9 
Gather at 5:30 pm for drinks  
in the Cathedral Undercroft 
Dinner will begin at 6:00 pm 

 

RSVP by Monday, February 5.  
To RSVP, please contact Sr. Tess  

at 618.234.1166 or 
tmarkus@ssndcp.org. 
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Diocese of  
Belleville 

Young Adult  
Community 

NEXT Sunday, February 3 
 

in the Cathedral Undercroft  
after the 8 & 10:30 AM Masses 
 Come enjoy donuts, coffee, and juice 
provided by our Knights of Columbus 

   We’ll see you after Mass! 

VOCATIONS  
“Though I was raised in a Catholic family and blessed with good 
priests throughout my life, the priesthood did not attract me when I 
was young. In fact, during college, I didn’t even practice the faith. 
The Lord eventually led me back to the Church, and when he began 
to call me to the priesthood, I was both terrified and excited.  
He was asking me to sacrifice my will and to trust and follow him. 
This meant breaking up with the girl I was dating and placing my  
desires for fatherhood and family into his hands. Had I been called 
when I was younger, I wouldn’t have been mature enough in my faith 
to answer with the generosity and trust that let me to the priesthood.” 

 

Father Jonathan Schnobrich, Diocese of Burlington, Vt. Columbia 
Magazine October 2020 

 

World Day for Consecrated Life is celebrated on Feb. 2nd  
(observed in parishes Feb. 3-4).  

Please offer a prayer for all of them who have touched our lives. 

        OUTREACH Cathedral parishioners are called to look beyond our own needs–  
to our neighborhoods, our city, our diocese– and to all the worlds. 

2024 St. Louis Metropolitan 
Youth Choral Festival & Mass  

For Mixed Voice & Treble Choirs (grades 4-12) 
 

Saturday, February 10th  
10 am - 5:15 pm 

Cathedral of St Peter 
 

Mass at 4:00 pm 
Bishop Michael McGovern, Celebrant 

Paul French, Guest Conductor 
 

8 Professional Development Credits are  
available for school conductors  

 

MP3 rehearsal tracks of the Festival repertoire are  
available for participating choirs.  

 
 
 
 
 

Often young parents may wonder if they're getting all they 
can from the Mass. Getting yourselves and the kids ready, 
going there, keeping an eye on the unruly ones, and taking 

it all in can be challenging to say the least. The temptation to give in, and 
just not go, is ever present. If this describes your family's Sunday morning, 

and your weekly excursion through the Mass, you're not alone.  Look into this new offering from 
FORMED.org titled "The Catholic Parent," and you'll see that you're in good company--regardless of the 
turmoil of getting there, you're meant to be there. What might be perceived by some as mayhem, Jesus 

sees as families carrying out their role as Catholic parents, raising your children in the way of the Church-
-Jesus wants you there, and misses you when you aren't. I think all families, those who are currently, 
and those who have already, raised their family will enjoy and learn from "The Catholic Parent" find it 

at:  https://watch.formed.org/the-catholic-parent or scan the QR code featured on the right.  

SCAN ME 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To sign up for 
FORMED  

SCAN ME 
 
 
 
 

 
To access  

“The Catholic 
Parent” 

https://watch.formed.org/the-catholic-parent


 Page 7 January 28, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Mount  
Catholic Cemetery 

 

679 S. Green Mount Road, Belleville, IL 
 

A Ministry of the Cathedral of St. Peter 
 

Pre-planning is strongly 
encouraged.  

Contact the cemetery staff  at  
(618) 234-4858. 

 

Pre-Planning documents  
may be found online at: 

 

https://cathedralbelle.org/funerals/ 

Resources  for You  

• Bishop’s Library: located in the far right of the 
North  entrance. Catholic books & films are available 
to borrow, please return them when finished.   

• Flag Repository: Need to retire your American 
Flags? This repository box is just outside the       
Bishop’s Library in the North Nave. 

• Restrooms: a single handicap restroom is located 
inside the ramp entrance, additional  restrooms may 
be accessed downstairs through the right door, next 
to the entrance to the Marian chapel.  

 

RESPECT FOR LIFE 
 

Many people are unaware that someone they 
know personally is silently suffering from  

participation in abortion. If a friend confided 
in you tomorrow that she had an abortion, 
would you be able to respond in a way that 

brings her closer to healing? 
 

Learn how in “How to Talk to a Friend 
Who’s Had an Abortion”: 

http://bit.ly/friend-had-abortion 
 

USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 

Singers from across the Belleville Diocese  

are invited to join in singing  

the Fauré Requiem  

 Sunday, March 3, at 3 PM  

at the Cathedral of St. Peter.  
 

Rehearsals will be held on Monday, Tuesday  

or Wednesday evenings from January 8 through 

March 3. Rehearsal recordings of each  

individual part will be sent to each singer.  
 

If you are interested and would like more  

specific information, please contact  

Mr. Richard Thompson, Organist & Choirmaster  

at the Cathedral of St. Peter,  

by e-mail: rthompjd@gmail.com.  
 

The Fauré Requiem is a magnificent program to 

be presented in our beautiful Cathedral with its 

wonderful acoustics and rebuilt and enlarged 

pipe organ.  

We hope everyone who is interested can join us. 

Permanent Diaconate  
 

The Diocese of Belleville is hosting an 
informational meeting for men (and their 

spouses) who are interested in the  
Permanent Diaconate.  

 

Saturday, February 3, at 10:00 AM  
in the Undercroft  

of the Cathedral of St. Peter 
 

     The Office of Permanent Deacon is considering another new 
class of aspirants starting in the fall of 2025. Eligibility is      
extended to men who have reached the ages thirty-three (33) to 
fifty-six (56) by September 2025. Men older than fifty-six may 
still apply but require special approval from the Deacon      
Formation Office and the Bishop.  
     The formation process is a five-year commitment, including 
academic studies conducted by St. Meinrad School of Theology, 
spiritual direction, and learning about the deacon's role. Partici-
pants are required to attend a three-day meeting once per month 
over the course of the five-year program. Interested individuals 
should first  discuss their interest with their pastor. For those 
unable to attend the initial meeting, another session will be   
scheduled later. This meeting is an opportunity to learn about 
the process and requirements for becoming a Permanent Deacon 
in the Diocese.  

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Catholic Speed Dating  
 

Thursday, February 1st - 6:30 pm 
 

St. Nicholas Parish Hall                                                
625 Saint Nicholas Drive, 

O’Fallon 
 

A social event limited to  
single Catholic Young Adults, 

age 21 – 30. 
 

For more information and registration,  
scan the QR Code.  

 

Sponsored by the Diocese of Belleville  

SCAN ME  

mailto:rthompjd@gmail.com

